
DEEP RIVER BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING 

Monday, February 25, 2019 

 

A special meeting of the Deep River Board of Education was held on Monday, February 25, 2019 in the 

John Winthrop Middle School library.  In attendance were:  Tracy Dickson, Robert Ferretti, Missy 

Massey, Miriam Morrissey, Imran Munawar, Matt Resnisky, and Paula Weglarz.  Also in attendance 

were: Dr. Ruth Levy, Superintendent, Lon Seidman, and David Berardis. 

Paula Weglarz called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to move into Executive Session to 

interview a candidate for the Board vacancy.  The Board interviewed David Berardis to fill the vacancy. 

The Board moved out of Executive Session at 6:38 p.m. 

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to appoint David Berardis to fill the 

Board vacancy for the remainder of the term ending November 19, 2019.   

The Board discussed and reviewed the Supervision district budget. 

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to add public comment to the 

agenda for comments on the Supervision budget. 

One public comment was heard. 

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted (6-1) to approve the Supervision budget in the 

amount of $7,719,403.  

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to adjourn at 8:00 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tracy Dickson, Board Secretary 

 

 


